
Dear Magda: 
 
I sent to ZPAP, for your attention, the catalogue slides in the first week of 
December 92. The Foundation still keeps a large B&W print of Mikolaj. I will 
have that mailed as well. 
 
I no longer work at the foundation. I ended my duties on the 2nd week of 
December. Please contact Evren İnanç or Ayşıl Mutver for future inquiries. I 
understand that Hale Tenger is coming to Warsaw, I will send with her the whole 
press portfolio for Anda from my personal files.  
 
Best, 
 
 
 
 


